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MAYFIELD PREPARATORY SCHOOL
Believe it!  Achieve it!


To Parents of children in Pre - Nursery

Pre - Nursery will be open on Wednesday 22nd March between 4.30pm and 6.30pm.

Appointments will NOT be needed and parents may just drop in for an informal chat and a look at children’s work.  

Parking will be available on the main playground to the rear of the school.

I will also be available during the evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Draper

Headmaster
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